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Career advice hearing to focus on vulnerable students 

On its final day of public hearings for the inquiry into career advice activities in Victorian schools, the Economic, 

Education, Jobs and Skills Committee will hear from industry groups, VET providers and representatives of 

students with additional needs. 

The public hearing will be held on Monday 7 May 2018 from 10:00 am to 2:45 pm at 55 St Andrews Place, East 

Melbourne. 

The Victorian Aboriginal Education Association will present its views to the Committee along with 

representatives of vulnerable students, students with disability, young carers and students in and leaving out-

of-home care. 

The Committee is examining how well career advice is meeting the needs of Victorian students and how school 

career advice can be improved. 

The schedule for the hearing and more details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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